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Your New ZealaNd MaNufactured orgaNic SolutioN

to a cleaN greeN eNviroNMeNt

MPI Approved C32
MPI Approved Cleaner

Long Drops

Problem Solution

These are a very real source of ground 
water pollution as well as having odours.  
There is usually too little moisture to 
allow biological action.

By adding Bio-Zyme Industrial with a 
large volume of water you help satisfy 
the moisture demand.  Biological action 
will start to take effect immediately and 
odours will disappear

Use 300ml Bio-Zyme Industrial to 1Ltr 
water and splash down and around hole 
covering contents of tank weekly.

Use 60mls Bio-Zyme Industrial to 1Ltr of 
water to spray & wipe toilet seat and in-
terior of cubide. Spray contents of tank 
when finished daily.
or
Use 60mls Bio-Zyme Cleaner to 1Ltr of 
water to spray & wipe toilet seat and in-
terior of cubide. Spray contents of tank 
when finished daily.

Where & How to use our Products

 Bio-Zyme is a high performance,     
non-toxic, non-allergenic and readily 
biodegradable multiple enzyme degreaser, 
odour controller, cleaner/sanitiser (see MPI 
Approvals). Environmentally & waste water 
treatment systems preferable. Effective 
against bacteria & Corona Virus.


